
Environmental Health Referral Response - industrial use

Reasons for referral

This application seeks consent for large/and or industrial development.

And as such, Council's Environmental Investigations officers are required to consider the likely impacts. 

Officer comments
General Comments

Application is for alteration to a Harvey Norman Store. From a review of the SEE there appears to be 
no major acoustic concerns with the proposed development. Furthermore, the premises is located away 
from any sensitive receptors.

Recommendation 

APPROVAL - no conditions

The proposal is therefore supported. 

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the
Responsible Officer. 

Recommended Environmental Investigations Conditions:

Nil. 

Application Number: DA2021/1013

Date: 02/08/2021

To: Penny Wood

Land to be developed (Address): Lot 22 DP 516006 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
Lot 101 DP 564655 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
Lot 7 DP 975160 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
Lot 8 DP 975160 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
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BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
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Lot 26 DP 975160 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
Lot 23 DP 518721 , 176 - 180 Condamine Street 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093
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